
From:
To: Community Support and Services Committee
Subject: STOPPING of the extension of Emergency Bill
Date: Thursday, 3 March 2022 8:17:13 AM

Good morning,
Please note my position that we DO NOT want or need an extension to the Emergency Bill.
Covid 19 has proven be be mild, vaccines don’t protect the person from getting or transmitting the virus, we
have segregation and discrimination in our community, masks don’t work and are dangerous, covid data is
extremely exaggerated, businesses are hurting, skilled workers aren’t allowed to work and there’s more…..
We the people have had ENOUGH of government overreach!
STOP this extension.

Sincerely,

Milly Russell
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